
 
 

 

 

 
28th June 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 10 Induction- Tuesday 31st August 2021 
 
I am writing to make you aware of the arrangements for Year 10 Induction on Tuesday 
31st August. Pupils should arrive at school in full school uniform at 9.25am and proceed 
to the McClay Hall (Lower Building). A full schedule of activities has been planned for 
the day and it will conclude at 3.55pm. 
 
In addition, please note that, the school buses will not be running and pupils will need 
to make their own way to school. Pupils should also bring a packed lunch and a snack, 
as hot food will not be available from the Canteen. 
 
We are very excited to welcome your child back to school after the summer holidays, 
as we look forward to the Academic year ahead. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support in 
enabling the staff of Cookstown High School to support your child, during a challenging 
year.  
 
Should parents/ carers have any queries, please contact me directly using the 
following email address; amcgeown200@c2ken.net.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr A McGeown 
Vice Principal 
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